

August 17, 2004

Mayor Tom Barrett 200 E. Wells St. Rm. 200 Milwaukee, WI 53202

Dear Mayor Barrett,

Please find the enclosed letter regarding Mr. Sean Burke's interest in serving on the University Square/Oakland Ave. B.I.D. #13 Board of Directors. We are excited to have Mr. Burke serve on our board and continue representing Oakland Trattoria on behalf of owner Robert Schmidt. I hope that you agree he is an excellent choice to fill the vacancy created by former general manager Tony Herold whose resignation letter is enclosed.

Oakland Trattoria has been an active and vital member of B.I.D. #13 since its inception in 1994. We appreciate the companies continued effort to have a representative on the Board of Directors.

I hope you agree and will appoint Mr. Burke to the University Square/Oakland Ave. B.I.D. #13 Board of Directors. Thank you for all of your efforts on behalf of our neighborhood and please feel free to call with any questions or concerns.

Sincerely,

Jim Plaisted, Board Liaison

cc: Alderman Michael D'Amato



June 4, 2004

University Square
Oakland Ave. business Improvement District # 13

Dear Mayor Barrett:

My name is Sean Burke and I am the general manager of Oakland Trattoria. I have been involved in the Oakland Business area for 10 years. I attended the University of Wisconsin Milwaukee and have lived in the Milwaukee area all of my life.

I would appreciate being considered for the University Square/Oakland Ave. Business Improvement District # 13 board.

Sincerely,

Sean Burke